
   

St. Mary’s Campus:  920-387-2920 

School Office email:mailto:info@stmarymayville.org 

Website: www.stmarymayville.org 

 

St. Mary School is rooted in Catholic values and committed to academic excellence. We are dedicated to forming a child of God who knows, loves and lives the faith. 

 

St. Mary ChildCare – Mayville 

St. Mary’s School – Mayville, WI 

 

 

❖ Saturday, March 9: Cribbage Tournament. 

School gym. Registration and lunch begins 

at 10:30 am. Games begin at 12:00. 

❖ March 25 – 29: SPRING BREAK – NO 

SCHOOL 

❖ Monday, Apr. 1: NO SCHOOL – Inservice 

Day 

❖ Tuesday, Apr. 9: School Advisory 

Committee/Home & School Committee 

meeting. 5pm in school gym. All school 

families are invited to attend. 
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Saturday, March 9 

Cribbage Tournament 

In school gym. Open to public. 

Lunch/registration begins 

at 10:30 am. Games begin at Noon. 

March 25 – 29 

SPRING BREAK – NO SCHOOL 

Monday, April 1 

NO SCHOOL – Inservice Day 

March 

Beckham Hurst   3rd   13th 

Lincoln Anderson   2nd   14th 

Bryson Franklin   5K  20th 

Joe Vogel             Custodian          22nd 

Abbygail Rivas Ramirez  4K  29th 

 

Friday, March 15: 
St. Mary’s (Grades 4K-3) 
8:00 am Mass 

Our 1st – 3rd graders helped 

Miss Danielle set up tables and 

chairs on Friday for our Cribbage 

Tournament! Stay tuned for 

winners from this event! 

mailto:info@stmarymayville.org
www.stmarymayville.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 What’s happening in 

- Dr. Seuss Day!      - Shamrock Fun! 

Nursery Rhyme Learning Centers 

-Star Student Olivia 

Mon. Mar. 11: 

Tue. Mar. 12: 

Wed. Mar. 13:  

Thur. Mar. 14: 

Fri. Mar. 15: 

Marx.: 

Sausage/Cheese Breakfast Sandwich, Hash Brown Patty, Yogurt, Fruit 

Taco Bar, Fresh  Fruit 

Pizza Casserole, Garlic Bread, Salad 

Hot Dog, Macaroni Salad, Chips,  Fresh Veggies 

Fish Sandwich, French Fries, Fresh Veggies 

Little children, let us love in deed and in truth, and not merely talk about it. (1 John 3:18) 

This week we learned about firemen. We also worked on number 
recognition with rolling dice and counting out bears or seeing a 
number and coloring the corresponding number on paper. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
During STEAM, students created 

Ducky Launchers to help learn 

about potential and kinetic 

energy. They had several materials 

to choose from and were excited 

when their little rubber duckies 

popped into the air. 

 The St. Mary School Spirit Store is open! 
From clothing to accessories, there is  

something for the whole family to 
show off your St. Mary School pride! 

Click HERE to see the full 
selection of items available. 

 

The Second Grade students are preparing for their First Communion. 

Each student carefully colored a picture that if you look at it one 

way, it looks like Jesus, and if you look the other way, it looks like a 

monstrance. They did a nice job and they turned out great! 
It is with heavy hearts that we say 

that the 3rd grade classroom pet, 

Sanford, has passed away. He enriched 

the lives of so many of our students and 

Mrs. Fehring’s family. The 3rd grade 

classroom won’t be the same without him! 

RIP 

Sanford 

https://stores.inksoft.com/st_mary_school_spirit/shop/home


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5K is learning about weather this week and made their very own rain clouds for STEM! 

On March 29 (Leap Day), the Second 
Graders had fun completing a 29 
Challenge where they had to have 
different classmates make the number 29 
in different ways (for example expanded 
form, with dice, on a clock, etc.) 

We did a balloon 
obstacle course in the 
gym this week and it 
was so much fun!  

 

School Advisory Commission / Home & School Committee 

Next Meeting: 

Tuesday, April 9 at 5pm in school gym 
ALL SCHOOL FAMILIES ARE INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND! 

** This is the last meeting for this school year ** 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

James Clark, a 3rd grader at St. Mary School, had a Picnic with the Principal on Wednesday, 

March 6. Principal Mrs. Yauck said their lunch discussion was very interesting. James 

talked about his love of the farm taught her a lot. He told Mrs. Yauck all about his visit to 

the dentist and how he is looking forward to getting his mouth taken care of. The 

conversation quickly turned to farming and what is happening at his family’s farm, 

Mayberry Farms. James said that they are getting ready to plant apple trees. He is excited 

to watch them grow and can't wait to pick the apples once they are ripe. They talked 

about the summer camp at the farm and how excited he is to help plan it and that he 

actually gets to work at it for a whole week. The strawberries will not be planted just yet 

but "ya know, Mrs. Yauck, we are known for our strawberries, so that is our main crop." 

1st grade and 4K book buddies focused on nursery rhymes today! They read 
and reviewed the rhymes, worked with each other to sequence the events in 
the rhymes and will present their nursery rhymes next week to the class.  

 

Third grade did a neat 

experiment on how fossils 

are formed. We placed 

“fossils” in different layers 

of soil/rocks (different 

types of bread to represent 

different soil layers) then 

we placed heavy books 

(years of erosion and 

landslides) on top then 

investigated to see how 

fossils were created. 


